Occupational Therapy Assistant Program
LASTERN HEW WERIED ORIVERSITY,

September 4, 2013 GADSDEN IND. SCH. DIST.
AUG 23 208

Efren Yturralde, Superintendent

Gadsden Independent School District SUPERINTENDENT'S OFFICF .

P.O. Box 70 o h

Anthony, NM 88021

Dear Mr. Yturralde:

The Level II Fieldwork agreement signed in the previous year for the use of your facility as a
fieldwork site for ENMU-Roswell OTA program students has been most satisfactory. We would
like to continue as stated in the agreement.

You can indicate your agreement for an additional year by signing this letter and returning one
copy to me, retaining one copy for your files. A self-addressed, postage-paid envelope is

enclosed for your convenience.

Thank you for your continued support of the ENMU-Roswell Occupational Therapy Assistant
Program.

Sincerely,

Ch e esTH/C

Samuel Chaves, COTA/L
OTA Fieldwork Coordinator

ke

DATE SIGNATURE, TITLE

PLEASE PRINT NAME
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